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All school grounds off limits in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- The playgrounds and the outdoor seating areas and grounds at Falls
City Public and Sacred Heart schools are closed to the public until further notice
upon recommendation from the Centers For Disease Control. 

Unauthorized entry or use of the grounds, equipment or seating areas will be
considered trespassing. 

The schools have not cleaned any outside surfaces or equipment and cannot
guarantee the cleanliness or safety of any surface or equipment.  Anyone violating
this directive does so at their own risk.

Anyone with questions or wanting more information should contact the schools.  
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